## Kooij, M.I. van der (CES)

Van:Kooij, M.I. van der (CES)Verzonden:donderdag 22 juni 2017 13:40

Aan: Polderman, J.W. (EWI)
CC: Meijer, H.G.E. (EWI)

**Onderwerp:** PC-AM (OLC-TW): advice evaluations

To: Jan Willem Polderman, Programme Director AM

From: Programme Committee AM (OLC-TW)

During the EC meeting June 6 we discussed the students' evaluation of Module 3.

We have some concern regarding the way project groups are created and tutored. We advice to have smaller groups to avoid problems with demotivated students so that students can flourish. Some support finding tutors may be useful.

With kind regards,

Hil Meijer, Chair Programme Committee AM

Mirande van der Kooij | BOZ EWI Student Affairs & Logistics | University of Twente | Centre for Educational Support (CES) | Campus building: Citadel, room H429 | T: +31 53-489 3380 | M.I.vanderKooij@utwente.nl | www.utwente.nl/ces |